
 
 

 

NPQ for SENCOs – lead providers announced! 

 

We’re delighted to confirm that the National Institute of Teaching (NIoT) has been announced as a 

lead provider for the upcoming national professional qualification (NPQ) for SENCOs. As an associate 

college of the NIoT, Inspiration Teaching School Hub will be offering this NPQ from October 2024. 

 

The leadership level NPQ will become the mandatory qualification for SENCOs from September 2024, 

replacing the NASENCO qualification. 

 

You can find more information about the NPQ for SENCOs, and register your interest, on NIoT’s 
website here. If you have any questions about the NPQ you’d like to discuss with a colleague here at 
the hub, please do not hesitate to contact us on inspirationteachinghub@inspirationtrust.org. 

 

 

Want to know more? 

 

If you would like some more information on any of our other offers, or if you would like to receive our 
regular communications, please email inspirationteachinghub@inspirationtrust.org or phone 01603 
733443. You can also find us on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn or our website.  

https://niot.org.uk/programmes/npq-for-sencos
https://twitter.com/InspirationTSH
https://www.facebook.com/InspirationTSH
https://www.instagram.com/inspirationtsh/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/inspiration-teaching-school-hub
https://www.inspirationteachingschoolhub.org/

